


4. Clause 26

Proactive and thorough controls effectiveness testing (from business perspective) will require 
large teams, and this will be difficult to implement in smaller organisations that have resource 
constraints. We would prefer such controls testing to be commensurate with risk relevance, 
and prioritisation based on assessment of risk versus cost. 

Overall, we believe that the proposed CPS standard will add robustness and rigour to the protection 
of information and financial assets of Australian depositors, policyholders and superannuation fund 
members. We therefore welcome APRA's efforts to create and promulgate a stringent standard for 
protection of digital assets. 

We would be keen to participate in any further consultations and discussions that APRA might 
like to have on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Ashutosh Kapse 
Head of Cybersecurity 
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